
 

Report to Tidworth 

Date of Meeting 25/01/2021 

Title of Report Community Youth Grants 

1. Purpose of the report: 
To ask Councillors to consider the following applications seeking funding from the 
Tidworth Area Board.  

Application 
Grant 
Amount 

 

Applicant: T2a 
Project Title: Young Person and Volunteer 
Craft Book 

£384.03  

Total grant amount requested at this 
meeting 

£384.03  

Total amount allocated so far £53924.14  

2. Main Considerations 
 
Councillors will need to be satisfied that grants awarded in the 2020/21 year are 
made to projects that can realistically proceed within a year of the award being 
made.  
 
Area Boards have authority to approve Area Grants under powers delegated to them 
by the Cabinet member for Communities, Campuses, Area Boards, Leisure, 
Libraries and Flooding. Under the Scheme of Delegation Area Boards must adhere 
to the Area Board Grants Guidance 2020/2021. 
 
 
Community Youth Grants will contribute to the continuance and/or improvement of 
cultural, social and community activity and wellbeing in the community area, the 
extent and specifics of which will be dependent upon the individual project.  
 
Community Youth Grants give all local community and voluntary groups, Town and 
Parish Councils an equal opportunity to receive funding towards community based 
projects and schemes.  
 
3. The applications  



Applicant: T2a 
Project Title: Young Person and Volunteer 
Craft Book 

Amount 
Requested 
from Area 
Board 

£384.03 

This application meets grant criteria 2020/21 
 
Project Summary:During the Covid 19 young people were supported with 
achievable 7 day challenge craft and cooking activities from items that could 
be found in their houses . This was simple fun and achievable for all to do 
the focus being on helping young people cope mentally during these 
unprecedented times. The activities were hugely successful. Moving 
forward there is a real need to re-connect with young people working with 
volunteers to help with reconnection of groups. We would like have the 
activities made into spiral bind books to be used as a tool to help volunteers 
to use the books to easily deliver quality activities. 
 
 

Report Author: 
Richard Rogers, Tidworth Area Board 
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